
Atlantic City Board of Education 

Committee Meeting - 5:00 pm -- Regular Meeting - 6:00 pm 

May 20, 2025 

Call To Order Mr. Steele, President 

Roll Call Mr. Bailey, Ms. Bridgers, Mr. Chowdhury, Mr. Dorsey, Mr. Johnson, Mr. Mayfield_, 
Mr. Steele. 

Dr. Small, Dr. Hyman , Mr. Rose, Ms. Morris, Mrs. Ricketts
.,_ 

Ms. Saunders, Mrs. Riley. 

Statement of Notice 

A notice of the committee/regular meeting was published in the Press of Atlantic City, mailed to the City Clerk and 
posted on the bulletin board of the Citi Center Building at 1300 Atlantic Avenue, Atlantic City, New Jersey 08401 
on January 18, 2025. 

Flag Salute Mrs. Ricketts led those assembled in the flag salute. 

Vision & Mission Statement 

Vision: Atlantic City Public Schools and members of the community believe in the development of the whole child. 
Together we are committed to providing a nurturing, safe and stimulating environment for all students to 
continuously learn and grow. 

Mission: All students will be actively engaged and supported as they learn and grow on the journey to become 
independent, life-long learners equipped for the 21st Century. 

Student Representatives - Ms. Faroque provided the following updates on spring sports and activities at Atlantic 

City High School: 

• Girls softball pitcher Nellie Sossa was recognized for achieving 300 strikeouts.

• The women's crew team won the a trophy for overall points at the Atlantic County Championship.

• The girls' varsity crew team scored first in their respective divisions: Varsity A, Varsity Quad, and Varsity

Singles.

• The freshman girls crew team won the bronze trophy.

• Maggie Morgan was awarded a college scholarship.

• Throughout May, the Atlantic City High School celebrated Mental Health Awareness Month.

• The prom will be held at ACXl Studio in Atlantic City on May 29th with the theme for the prom is "Be our

Guest".

• On May 14th, Stockton University held its signing day at the high school, where accepted students were

recognized for their accomplishments.

• Many students participated in the NJ Teen Arts Festival on May 7th, showcasing their talents in various arts

disciplines. Giana De'Jesus and Faiza Faroque were recognized for their exceptional work, with Faiza's work

advancing to the state level.

• Ms. Wolverine took her students to the African American Museum & Cultural Center in Washington DC.

• Ms. Faroque praised the Environmental Club and thanked the board for allowing students to participate.

This year, students adopted and cared for sea turtles.

Superintendent's Report- Dr. La'Quetta S. Small May 1, 2025, was acknowledged as Principal Appreciation Day. Dr. 
Small reported that 100% of our bus routes completed the evacuation drill, meeting the State requirement. Dr. Hyman 


























































































































































































